
 

 

 

 

 

 

Hello Louisiana 

We hope EVERYONE is doing the best that you can during these stay at home days. Maybe real 

soon we will be able to get out and ride as a group again. The worst part of all of this is NOT 

being able to see everyone, shake their hand or give them a hug. We can say we REALLY miss 

our GWRRA family. With that said, we should reach out to each other just to say HELLO. Not 

everyone has the capability to do a video call, so let’s do this the old school way. Pick up the 

phone and call your friends. We bet they will be happy to hear from you. 

Chapter Directors, now should be the time to start thinking how and where you will have your 

meetings when we can start getting together. The restaurants will have a number of people that 

can be in their place at a time. So having a meeting there may be impossible. So let’s think 

outside of the box. Here is one idea. Schedule a ride, let’s say to a park outside. Tell everyone 

to show up at a given time and bring food and drinks with them. Sit apart from everyone, 

socialize and eat, have your meeting, then there could be a ride or just go home. 

We ARE NOT telling anyone to do this now. This is a suggestion as something to do when the 

State says it’s OK to have get-togethers. We don’t want to see anything happen to anybody and 

have to go to the hospital. 

As always, if your Louisiana Team can do anything for YOU, please let us know and we will do our 

best to help. If you just want to call and chew the fat, pick up the phone and call us or any 

member of the District Team. 

PLEASE stay safe during these trying times. 

 

Fritz & Johnette Beter / Mike & Pam Jastram 

Louisiana District Directors 

dd@gwrra-la.org 


